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Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
  604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 

Students’ First Days Back!! 
Thursday, September 10 and Friday, September 11 

 
Information and Guidelines 

 
Times:    Session 1:   Grades 1 – 4 → 9:00am – 10:00am 

Session 2:   Grades 5 – 7 → 11:00am – 12:00pm  
 
Where to meet:  
 
Session 1  9am to 10am – please do not arrive before 8:45 am 
 
Grade 1’s – along annex and undercover area – see X’s on the ground – stand on one! 
Grade 2’s – by the library – stand near a cone on the ground 
Grade 3’s – basketball court – see X’s on the ground – stand on one! 
Grade 4’s – backfield – find a marker and stay on it! 
**pick up at 10am will be in these same places. 
 
Session 2  11am to noon – please do not arrive before 10:45 
 
Grade 5’s – along annex and undercover area – see X’s on the ground – stand on one! 
Grade 6’s – basketball court – see X’s on the ground – stand on one! 
Grade 7’s - backfield – find a marker and stay on it! 
 
What to bring:  
Just your mask!  Masks are recommended for students for these two days until we organize into our 
learning groups on Monday, Sept 14th.   
 
Any adults that are on our school grounds are REQUIRED to wear a mask AND physically distance at all 
times.  This includes other families that might be in your “bubble.”  We are trying to teach students that 
even if your friend is in your bubble at home, they may not be in your bubble at school unless they are in 
their learning groups.  Please help us model this for the children.    
 
IMPORTANT – BEFORE YOU ARRIVE AT SCHOOL: 
Please remember to check your child for symptoms of ANY illness.  Here is a link to a self-assessment: 
https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en   See page 2 of this letter for list of symptoms 
 
If your child is exhibiting any unusual symptoms, please keep them at home and call the school.  All staff 
and students must do this DAILY before arrival at school or work. 

https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en
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Please also read information here: http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-
19/childcare-schools/schools 
 
Attendance for these two sessions is essential.   We are counting children and confirming our enrollment 
and, more importantly, teaching our students the health and safety procedures.   If, for some reason, you 
CANNOT attend, please email clayton@surreyschools.ca  or call 604-576-6411 to let us know you are still 
planning to come to our school and when we can expect you.    
 
From: http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/symptoms# 
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